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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TELEPHONE: (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY:   07470950154





28th November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been brought to our attention by Caterlink our catering school dinners provider that some children are changing from school dinners to packed lunches or vice versa part way through a half term or for a short period of time.
In order for our catering returns to be correct can I remind parents that your child must stay on school dinners or packed lunches for one half term without change.  
Therefore, if you wish your child to change after this period we would be grateful if you could let us know in writing or let the school office know as soon as possible.

This will ensure that our catering staff can order the correct amount of food and keep our dinner records in order.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Assuring you of our best intentions at all times.

Yours sincerely 
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